
Dear Board Member Applicant, 

For more than 79 years, The Little Theatre Board of Directors has been guided by our long established mission, 

deepening community connections, and achieving financial sustainability. 

It’s important to remember that the board is responsible for all governance activities, including overseeing legal issues, 

financial issues, and issues related to people and programs. This responsibility requires all board members to perform 

their board duties in ways that ensure legal and ethical integrity and also ensures the public trust. 

The board makes sure that the operations of the organization stay aligned with the mission, vision and values of the 

organization. This is important for organizations that have tax-exempt status because they must continue to operate 

under the same purpose for which the government granted them nonprofit status. 

Board Commitments 

Board members commit to making The Little Theatre one of their top volunteer commitments, so that you, other board 

members, and volunteers realize the benefits of your skills, experience, talents, and passion. Additionally, board 

members are expected to make these commitments: 

• Serve a two year term. There are term limits; consequently, board members are often invited to serve more than one

term.

• Attend the annual board retreat and at least nine of the twelve board meetings each year.

• Join and actively participate in 1-2 theatre committees.

• Advance the mission The Little Theatre by promoting the organization’s activities and volunteer opportunities, as well

as affirming its reputation as a prestigious, creative, award-winning, and successful nonprofit organization.

• Make a meaningful annual financial contribution and actively support The Little Theatre’s fundraising efforts.

• Gain an understanding of the organization that enables you to contribute your unique set of skills, talents, and

passions toward its continuing success.

Our Commitment to You 

We want our board members to enjoy their affiliation, as well as feel valued for their commitment to The Little Theatre 

and those we serve. We provide customized support to each new board member in order to ensure that they feel 

successful in their leadership role. Our commitment to you includes: 

• Ensuring that meetings and events are well-organized and make effective use of your time and expertise

• Providing timely and helpful responses to your information requests and concerns

• Producing effective results of which you can be proud

• Saying what we can do and doing what we say

Thank you for your willingness to be considered for the position of Board Member of The Little Theatre. You are 

appreciated! 

Sincerely, 

Stacie Trego, Chair 

Volunteer Committee 


